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From: S.J.

To: Greg Newman

Subject: Support of the addition of White Rock Elementary School
Date: April 13, 2021 1:43:44 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

This email is to confirm my support of the proposed addition for White Rock Elementary
School, which now requires Council to approve a variance of 1.7 metres to the building height
by-law to move forward with construction.

Yours sincerely,
Soya Oh
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